Norwood Crescent T 01704 211960 Southport PR9 7DU F 01704 232712

Head Teacher Lee Dumbell E admin@norwood.sefton.org.uk



Wednesday 9th February 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Year 3 Educational Visit to the Atkinson Museum.

This term, Year 3 are learning about the Ancient Egyptians. A trip to the Atkinson has been arranged as part of this topic. This will take place on **Thursday 10th March 2021**.

Please could you drop your child at the gardens outside Sainsburys, Lord Street by 9.00am prompt. Staff will be there from 8.30am. Sainsbury's carpark is free to park for 20 minutes this will allow the time to drop your child off. Children will be returning to school before the end of the school day.

The cost of this trip will be £7.20 per child which is the cost of the drama workshops, guided tour of the Egyptian exhibition and other historical activities. Consent and payment of £7.20 will need to be made via Parent Pay by Friday 4^{th} March 2022. Unfortunately, if your child is off sick on the day of the trip, we will be unable to refund any payments made

During the visit we would like all children to wear full school uniform and suitable coats and footwear for walking in (trainers permitted). Each child should bring a packed lunch in a suitable sized ruck sack clearly marked with their name. Drinks should be non-fizzy and chocolate or sweets are **not allowed**. Children entitled to free meals will receive a packed lunch from school. They do not need their school bag this day.

If your child attends breakfast club, or you are unable to get your child to Sainsbury's, please speak to the class teacher by Wednesday 23rd February.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Sinclair, Mrs Howard, Miss Barry and Mr Jordan











